
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 25th April 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
It was wonderful to welcome students back aŌer a sunny Easter holiday; we hope all families had a good 
rest before what will be a very busy summer term at TFA, with public summer exams, Duke of Edinburgh 
expediƟons, the Barcelona trip, Summer Showcase, CreaƟve Arts week, Year 6 Taster Days, careers events, 
sports days. Awards evening, farewell proms and progression week, there is a lot to pack in! 
 
Just as a reminder students are now welcome to wear the opƟonal summer uniform, which means that 
they can wear grey polo tops (see right) and also tailored black shorts when they wish. Students must sƟll 
wear their blazer with the summer uniform.  
 
Recent highlights: 
 
· Well done to the students involved in 

the ‘Raising Our Men’ iniƟaƟve, who 
supported with fundraising for Red-
bridge foodbank on non-uniform day 
(see right). 

 
· Thanks to all staff who ran classes at 

TFA over the Easter holiday and stu-
dents who benefiƩed—from yr 11 and 
13 revision sessions in week one to the 
Redbridge Holiday AcƟvity Fun week of 
arts and craŌs, sports and games as 
well as a free hot meal during the sec-
ond week. 

 
Key updates: 
 
· Year 10 parents’ evening next Tuesday 29th April 3.30pm - 6.30pm. 
· Summer Fair 2025—see right and flyer aƩached. Thanks to those families who have already got in 

touch to enquire about running a stall—there’s sƟll plenty of Ɵme to get involved in this charity fund-
raiser on Saturday 28th June 2025 from 11am-3pm—all welcome. 

· JP Morgan work experience this August for year 10s and 11s: this is an invalu-
able opportunity to gain some first-hand experience at one of the world's 
most presƟgious financial insƟtuƟons. See here for applicaƟon details.   

 
 

 

Mr Ansell 
and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 

 




